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MEET THE TEAM 

Hi, I'm Harry (in the black shirt on the far right of the picture), and I run the 
Frontline Great Danes Inclusivity Football group. I have been working with 
Frontline for around two years now after being introduced via Sawyers Church. 
My working background has been predominantly in finance, but I am currently 
studying psychology in line with reorienting my longer-term goals. Outside of 

work I am quite straight-forward, usually either reading, in the gym, playing basketball, or eating!  

I have lived in Brentwood for around 4 
years now, and feel truly privileged to be 
part of such a diverse organization 
supporting the community. Our group 
continues to grow together, individually and 
collectively, and we had a successful year of 
competitive games that has just finished. 
Over the summer we are looking forward to 
continuing to improve (on the grass pitches 
now the sun is back out!) and playing some 
friendly games with some of our friends at 

other football clubs.  

The team's great progress is clear to see to all of our loyal spectators, in no small part due to 
great commitment the team has made to regular attendance at our weekly training sessions.  

Hanging baskets are now available 

to order from The Gates at £15 per 

basket.  A 15” lined rattan hanging 

baskets + soil fertiliser + moisture 

retaining granules and a mixture of 

9 plants in your choice of colour 

scheme.  Baskets can be collected 

from The Gates by prior 

arrangement or picked up at our 

Open Day on 21st May.  Please 

contact 

mary.y@frontlinepartnership.org  or 

phone: Mary 07887 742622  
Easter School 2023 

Easter school went really well.  Having 
the pop-up café on the Wednesday 
gave other people an opportunity to 
work in the café.  We have some 
exciting summer schools planned; the 
dates will be available soon . 

My job coach and I work  

together at the Lighthouse 

Furniture Project in Hutton.  

Every week we spend an hour 

dusting and polishing the 

stock.  My favourite part of the 

job is dusting and tidying the 

DVDs and the mugs.  

Everyone is pleased to see us 

and says our polish makes the 

shop smell lovely.  I like 

earning my own money to go 

shopping. 

 

mailto:mary.y@frontlinepartnership.org


Tuesday Club dates                               

June—July 

Tuesday Club dates for your diary 

For further information please call 

Tuesday Club Team on 07511 

824170 

 

6th June 2023 Pizza Evening with 

outdoor games at Sion Centre, 

Sawyers Hall Lane 7pm-8.30pm 

13th June 2023 Tuesday Club at Sion 

Centre, 7pm 

20th June 2023 Southend trip. Meet 

at Sion at 5.45pm or at Sealife 

carpark SS1 2ER at 7pm. 

27th June 2023 Tuesday Club at Sion 

Centre, 7pm 

* * *    * * *    * * * 

4th July 2023 Tuesday Club at Sion 

Centre, 7pm 

11th July 2023 Tuesday Club at Sion 

Centre, 7pm 

18th July 2023 Tuesday Club BBQ at 

Sion Centre, 7pm 

This is the last Tuesday Club this 

term. Tuesday Club walks begin on 

25th July. Tuesday Club returns on 

5th September 2023 

The Gates, London Rd Cemetery, London Rd, 
Brentwood, CM14 4QW.   01277 226144 

 
New for this year at The Gates: 

Our Mediterranean garden/social area (a 
work in progress), funded by Essex County 

Council. 

New art installations. 

Creation of a Medicine Garden (a work in 
progress). 

New fruit frame area. 


